
a 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

ROAD CLOSURE 
 

ROATH INNER LOCK SWING BRIDGE  
 

TYNESIDE ROAD, CARDIFF 
 

 
MONDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 

 
FOR APPROXIMATELY 12 WEEKS 

 
IGLOO REGENERATION  ON BEHALF OF THE WELSH 
GOVERNMENT WILL BE UNDERTAKING WORKS TO 
UPGRADE THE ROATH INNER LOCK CROSSING WHICH WILL 
NECESSITATE THIS CLOSURE. 
 
ALL PORT TRAFFIC WILL BE REQUIRED TO USE: 

 
� EAST GATE / ROVER WAY  

 
� ROATH DOCK ROAD / PIERHEAD STREET (0600 – 1800 

HRS MON – FRI)  
 
 
ABP                12th Sept 2011 


